
 

 

 
MEETING NOTICE 

SACRAMENTO CITY UNIFIED SCHOOL 
DISTRICT (SCUSD) 

7-11 ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 
SUBJECT:  Preferred Uses of  

Mark Hopkins Elementary School 
 

DATE/TIME: Tuesday, November 12, 2013 
5:00 P.M. 
 

LOCATION: Mark Hopkins Elementary School 
 2221 Matson Drive, Sacramento, CA 95822 

 

The Sacramento City Unified School District is holding a meeting to solicit your 
input regarding possible future uses for the Mark Hopkins Elementary School 
property. If you are unable to attend the meeting but still wish to provide input, 
please contact: 

 
Cathy Allen, Assistant Superintendent, Facilities Support Services 
(916) 643-7400 
cathy-allen@scusd.edu. 
 

It is anticipated that the Board of Education will discuss the ultimate disposition of 
the property at the January 9, 2014 board meeting, at 5735 47th Avenue, 
Sacramento, CA 95824 at 6:30 p.m. 
 
For more information on this matter, you can also visit the Sacramento City 
Unified 7-11 Committee’s website at: http://www.scusd.edu on the “District 
Committees” page under the “Support and Engagement” tab. 
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